
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-343 2nd August 2022 
 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please can you provide the 

following information: 
 

How many staff involved in your PFI contracts have taken leave for 
stress-related illnesses since January 2021? 

The Health Board does not hold information in relation to your request. You 
would need to contact the PFI providers direct to obtain this information as their 

staff are not employed by the Health Board. 
 


